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O P E N  D A Y  F E E D B A C K  

We would like to thank everyone who attended our
open morning in August.

We hope you found the session very informative and
helpful. Due to the success we plan to hold this
event yearly to provide updates and keep you

informed about any change of services.
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B A B Y  G R O U P

Calling all 0-3 year olds 
and their parents / carers ......

Don`t forget our baby group runs every Thursday
10am-12noon at GL3 Hub (opposite Tesco) GL3 1HX

Refreshments available - everyone welcome!

We are currently exploring alternative avenues to replace our E-consult service. We
understand that there have been questions and concerns regarding this. As we
now have the flexibility to choose a new provider, we are exploring all options to

ensure we offer our patients the best service.

U P C O M I N G  V A C C I N A T I O N S

COVID AUTUMN BOOSTERS / FLU VACCINATIONS
We will be starting our Covid Autumn boosters & Flu vaccinations on Saturday 5th October.

Housebound patients will be contacted shortly with details of the date the nurse will be visiting.
Care Home patients are booked in for dates in October.

Clinics for our vulnerable patients and child nasal flu clinics will be communicated shortly.
We will be offering a self-book link again this year via text message. Letters will be sent to patients who do not

have a mobile number on their record.

RSV (Respiratory syncytial virus)
RSV is a new vaccination available for patients aged 75-80 years old.

Invitations to receive the vaccine will be sent out shortly. We ask for your patience as the process will be
staggered to ensure everyone is invited at the appropriate time.

M E N O P A U S E  C L I N I C

Our next menopause
information event will be

on Saturday 19th October.
If you would like to attend

please contact our
reception team who will

pass your information on
to the correct clinician.

W E  W A I T  W E L L

             Are you waiting for a hip or knee  operation?

Would you be interested in a 6 week course to
support your physical and mental well-being?

If you are interested contact our reception team who
will pass your contact information on to the correct

clinician.

We want to express our gratitude for your understanding
and support during our recent period of unprecedented

staff sickness and low capacity. Your patience and
cooperation have been invaluable as we worked to

navigate these challenges. 


